Dear Parents,
Welcome back after half term!
This week, we have learnt all about Diwali, the festivals of lights. We have read the story of Rama and Sita; the children sequenced the pictures and acted out the story.
We made chappatis and Mango Lassi and wrote the recipe. It was delicious! We also tasted other Indian food. We made diva lights with clay and danced a fabulous Diwali dance.
The children drew Mendhi and Rangoli patterns.
In Maths we played Number bingo, sang rhymes songs and went on a search for numbers! What a fantastic week ! Namaste!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next week:	 - Wellies Wednesday! 
· Could you please bring a medium size box to school on Monday?
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!

Class 1 team











	
